
Important information for current P6 
pupils and their parents/carers.

AQE Assessment 
2020/2021

Belfast Royal Academy is a popular test 
centre so early registration is recommended. 

Registration opens
Wednesday 29th April 2020 at 9 a.m.

and closes
Friday 11th September 2020 at 4 p.m.

More information on the application 
process can be found on the AQE 

website
https://aqe.org.uk/

https://aqe.org.uk/

